
 

 

 

 

 

 

BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 
December 8, 2020 

 

Trash Trailers  
Bid Number 9041-122220-1 

 

Bid Submission Requirements Update 
 

Tuscaloosa City Hall is currently closed to the public due to COVID-19 restrictions.  This closure 
requires that sealed bids be submitted in one of the following ways: 
 

1. Submission by common carrier (FedEx, UPS, USPS, etc.) to the address listed in the bid 
document.  This bid submission method has not changed.  If you choose this method, please 
use a shipping method with a tracking number and allow plenty of time for delivery in case of 
shipper delays. 
 

2. Submission of completed bid documents as .pdf documents can now be done at 
www.centralbidding.com.   For any questions about the electronic bid document submission 
process, please contact City of Tuscaloosa Purchasing or Central Bidding at 225-810-4814 or 
support@centralbidding.com.  
 

3. If the above submissions will not work and you need to submit your bid by hand, you will 
need to call me at the number below or at (205) 534-1846 at least one hour before you need 
to deliver your bid.  I will make arrangements for someone to meet you outside the City Hall 
entrance on the 4th level of the City parking deck.  The parking deck is located at the corner of 
7th Street and 23rd Avenue in downtown Tuscaloosa, and the entrance is on 7th Street. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact David Coggins at (205) 248-5186 or 

dcoggins@tuscaloosa.com   

 

Thank you, 

 

David Coggins 

Purchasing Agent 
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